
Re: Class 2 change request
Applicant: Kyocera Wireless Corp
FCC ID: OVFQCP-2035
731 Confirmation Number: EA97351

We would like to apply Class 2 Permissive change on our wireless handset QCP-2035 for a SAR solution
modification. Originally, the metalized shroud was using to keep QCP-2035 SAR compliance. See attached
photos in previous application. A full report was generated and submitted under FCC ID OVFQCP-2035.

In order to improve QCP-2035 sensitivity and further reduce cost, a new SAR solution has been developed.
This new solution is by placing a copper label on the bottom of shroud and a metal bracket on the rear
housing.

With the new solution implemented, the related test was performed to re-confirm the compliance of QCP-
2035 for Specific Absorption Rate. The report has been uploaded via FCC OET Electronic Filing Site.

Regards,

Lin Lu
EMC/Regulatory Engineer, Staff,
Kyocera Wireless Corp.
Tel. (858)882-2406
Email: LLu@qualcomm.com


